
What a great day to attend our 
weekly Rotary Meeting.  We had 
fantastic weather with lots of 
sunshine.  We were warmly greeted at 
the door by Alan Moore.  Ticket sales 
were handled by Laurie Murphy.  The 
$63.00 raffle was won by Marty 
Longworth.   

The meeting was called to order by 
President Paul, who led us in the 4 
Way Test.  He also reminded us to 
return our pledge forms.  Thirty forms 
have already been received.  For 
President Paul’s moments in history, 
he told us that on 9/26/27, Mayor 
Bayliss activated the first traffic signal 
in Pensacola. 

We were led in prayer and pledge 
by Bryon Stokes.  Allen Bookman then 
took over the podium for sunshine.  
No military guests were in attendance.  
However, we did have several guest 
and visiting Rotarians.  Birthdays were 
announced and John Appleyard led us 
in singing Happy Birthday. 

President Paul then turned the 
podium over to Mark Harmon to 
introduce our guest speakers.  John 
Susko (who is a member of the Pace 
Rotary) and John Hodges, were our 
guest speakers.  They have started a 
new firm called Collaborative Family 
Law.  They work together with families 
that are going through divorces, and 
try to avoid the usual pitfalls that are 
involved when going through a 
divorce.  John Susko is the attorney, 
who meets with the family to try and 
negotiate a fair settlement with both 
parties involved.  They work with the 
family members to iron out differences 
without the usual animosity.  John 
Hodges is a psychologist, who 
counsels the family members and 
remains neutral during the entire 
process.  The arrangements are 
worked out in an amicable manner 
and should reduce the usual anger 
and resentment that typically occurs 
during a divorce.  This is a new type 
of procedure for our area.  After all of 

the terms have been agreed upon, the 
paperwork is submitted to a judge for 
his/her approval and the divorce is 
final.  No license is required for 
Collaborative Family Practice and only 
requires a two day training period. 

President Paul thanked the 
volunteers for their assistance and 
adjourned the meeting. 
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Issue 622  September 26, 2017 

  3 David Stafford, Supervisor of Election 

10 Justin Beck,  Commercial Real Estate 
 Trends         

17 David Bear, Foo Foo Festival 

24 TBA 

31 Frank Beall, Martin Luther, 500 Years 

October - Economic and Community Development Month 

  3 Noon  Regular Meeting 

10  Noon  Regular Meeting 

17  Noon  Regular Meeting 
 4:00 pm Board Meeting @ United Way 

24  Noon  Regular Meeting 

31 Noon  Regular Meeting 
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Five Flags New World Landing Mon. 12:15 pm 

Gulf Breeze Legends Restaurant Tues.   7:00 am 

 Andrews Institute 

Milton Red Barn on Hwy. 90 Tues. 12:00 pm 

Seville Seville Quarter Tues.   5:30 pm 

Perdido Triggers Restaurant Wed.   7:30 am 

Cantonment Scenic Hills Country Club Wed. 12:15 pm 

Cordova Gulf Coast Kid’s House Thur.    7:00 am 

Pace Stonebrook Village Thur.   7:00 am  

Suburban West  Pensacola Yacht Club Thur. 12:00 pm 

Navarre  The Tuscan Grill Thur. 12:00 pm 

 Hidden Creek Golf Course - Check navarrerotary.org  

Pensacola North Asbury Place Friday 12:00 pm 
 Cokesbury Methodist 
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October 3 

 Prayer/Pledge:  Grover Robinson 

Sunshine:  Alvin Coby 

October 10 

Prayer/Pledge:  Sally Fox 

Sunshine:  Henry Roberts 

October 3 

Greeters:Eric Nickelsen and Calvin Moore 

Ticket Sales: Edward P. Nickenson, III and  
         Edward P. Nickenson, Jr. 

October 10 

Greeters: Jean Norman and Susan O’Connor 

Ticket Sales: J. Mort O’Sullivan and Robert Overton 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

Birthdays for the week of   

October 3rd through October 9th 

Bo Carter – October 9      
 born in Atlanta, GA, in Rotary 22 years 

David Lamar – October 9     
 born in Pensacola, FL, in Rotary 29 years  


